From: Clear, Mark

To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: University Crossing DNR report
Date: Monday, August 08, 2011 10:38:46 AM

From: Susan Lauffer [mailto:lauffer@cableone.net]
Sent: Sunday, August 07, 2011 8:38 AM

To: Clear, Mark

Subject: Re: University Crossing DNR report

Thank you for sending this. I've been meaning to send you a note to say that my husband
and | heartily endorse the Krupp plan for this land. It has been derelict for so long, that the
planned development can only enhance the neighborhood and the city.

It interested us that the Erdman’s were not interested in saving Marshall Erdman’s
office. A photo of it in one of the new buildings would be nice, but designation as a
historical landmark seems silly to us.

We do appreciate the fact that you stay "on top of" EVERYTHING that goes on in this area.
Thank you.

Don and Susan Lauffer
5324 Lake Mendota Drive
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